Comment Letter No. 188

12-31-03

Los Angeles City Planning Dept.
Maya Zaitzevsky

200 North Spring St., Room 763
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re. Canyon Hills Project, EIR Case no: ENV-2002-2481-EIR and
Refererence Nos: SCH#20020910i8

There will be severe negative impacts upon the people living, commuting and recreating in
the area now called Canyon Hills, which is being considered for a massive 280 home
development. :

First of all, the addition of more than 2700 daily vehicle trips on La Tuna Canyon and
surrounding streets, more than 420 children addsd to our already overpopulated

- schools, the pollution from street lights which wil be forever, are just afew of the
hamnful effects of the increased population. :

My other concem is the loss of our wonderful, necessary chaparral, which is quickly

becoming a thing of the past. | cannot support the loss of more of this ireplaceable habitat,
with the plants and animais pushed closer to extinction.

In closing, the impact to our ever deteriorating quality of life éhould be taken into

consideration before a development like this is approved.

Thank you ,
Michael Rhine | %\3’%
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